How about giving tenants vouchers for rent. I am concerned as a landlord that tenants will receive benefits and then hoard those benefits rather than paying their rent. Tenants are aware that there are no evictions allowed at this time. But the landlords still have mortgage payments to be made. I am 75 years old and live on the little extra that I have after I have made my mortgage payments. I don't want to lose my good credit rating or my property. Help landlords as well as tenants.

Linda O'Bryant Member of Lane County Rental Owners Association. lindaobryant1@gmail.com